
 
 
 
 
The winter-spring 2022 issue of Lives & Landscapes 
magazine is only available online. There is no print 
or PDF version of this issue.  
 
Dear Lives & Landscapes Subscriber, 
Thank you for your readership and commitment to MSU Extension's Lives & Landscapes 
Magazine. I want to share information about changes to this issue. We are pleased to 
continue providing how-to stories which feature your Montana neighbors. However, 
due to unforeseen circumstances, this issue combines our Winter and Spring edition and 
is only available online. Print subscribers will receive an extension to their subscription 
in lieu of this change. The summer issue will be available both in print and online. MSU 
Extension will continue to deliver engaging and high-quality content for the readers of 
our Lives & Landscapes magazine. 

Appreciatively, 
 
 
Erika Malo 
Managing editor, Lives & Landscapes Magazine 
 
 


